
From: Jen [mailto:jenfujii@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 10, 2015 7:52 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Portland LPG terminal 

I'd like to come to the hearing but have a lot on my place at work next week Tuesday. Can you 
try to have a hearing after work hours so that people who work can still attend? If I had heard 
about this earlier I would have been able to work it into my schedule but it's not possible right 
now.  

As someone who drives over Hayden island and knows people who live there, I have a huge 
concern about the LPG terminal that is proposed there. There are two issues that come to mind, 
Safety and riparian impacts.  

I wish I could make it to your hearing to learn more about this, because I like to make my own 
decisions on whether to support things after learning more about them. But with out having too 
much research or heard much about this, I want to just urge you to think with a conservation 
ethic in mind when you are considering this proposal. Is it something that will help reduce or 
increase the impacts that Portland will face with climate change (as in will it be something that 
will reduce or release more CO emissions).  

Is this something that you personally would not have a problem living next to, or driving or 
boating near, if there was ever a gas release or other type of accident? 

What will the impact be if there is a spill, and can we plan for a future break or spill on the 
Columbia now to make it safe, or is there no way to make it safe to the people of Portland and 
the Columbia river users and traffic? 

How is the gas getting to Portland? is there safety or environmental concerns there?  

I guess I have the basic NEPA/SEPA concerns, so I would like to see these questions addressed 
in the EA or EIS that is prepared when you try to make this decision. 

  

Please keep me informed, and consider this email my testimony.  

Thank you,  

Jennifer Fujii  

216 SW 17th Ave, Battle Ground, WA 98604 


